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Megan Steer

From: Dick Rotter <dickrotter@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 4:45 PM

To: MPWSP-EIR

Subject: Comment on DEIR

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 

In a letter dated July 8, 2015, the Energy Division gave three reasons to extend the DEIR.  The first reason is the greatest 

threat to the MPWSP, as it has claimed one or more "conflict of interest charges against the project". 

 

A conflict of interest is a "felony".  This felony charge touches all parties involved with this project.   The CPUC is Cal Am's 

public agency and is as guilty as Cal Am for not identifying who was working on the project, including Geoscience, that is 

charged with this felony.  In fact, it is reported that the president of Geoscience, Dennis Williams, continues working in a 

key oversight role on the project.  How and Why?  There should be a complete shutdown, with no further discussions, 

planning, reviews until this felony has come to a conclusion. 

 

Dick Rotter 

14500 Mountain Quail Rd.  

Corral de Tierra, CA 93908 

Email.    dickrotter@ gmail.com 

 

A copy of this comment has been sent to The Attorney General's Office, San Francisco, CA 


